
 
 

Call to find candidates for the position of 

Director of the Payment and Settlement Systems Department 

 

The Governor of the Bank of Israel has appointed a search committee to identify candidates for 

the position of Director of the Payment and Settlement Systems Department. 

 

Description of the position: 

 

The Director of the Payment and Settlement Systems Department is responsible for supervision 

and regulation of the payment systems and operation of the ZAHAV system and the Paper-

Based (Checks) Clearinghouse.  The Director is a member of the Bank of Israel’s management, 

and reports to the Deputy Governor. 

 

Benchmark requirements: 

 

1. At least five (5) years of experience in the fields of banking, finance, or another relevant 

field; 

2. Recognized Bachelor’s degree. 

 

Qualifications: 

 

1. Proven high-level management capabilities; 

2. Experience in leading innovative projects; 

3. Good knowledge of financial systems, technological innovation, and means of payment; 

4. High-level oral and written communication ability, in Hebrew and English; 

5. Advantage: Master’s degree in economics and/or business administration or another 

relevant field; 

6. Advantage: Experience in the field of financial innovation; 

7. Advantage: Experience in the field of financial regulation; 

8. Advantage will be given to a candidate with experience in managing senior executives 

and teams. 

 

Submitting candidacy: 

 

Those interested in submitting their candidacy for the position should send their resume to the 

Coordinator of the Search Committee, Adi Schwieg, at adi.schwieg@boi.org.il by February 23, 

2025.  Please confirm that the resume has been received by calling 02-655-2779.  Questions and 

clarifications may be directed to the same number. 

 

Notes: 

 

 The committee is permitted to set out criteria beyond the basic requirements, as well as 

other tools for sorting the candidates, at its discretion, including the use of external 

assessment centers. 
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 The search committee and the Governor reserve the right to contact candidates that 

have not submitted candidacies, at any stage.  Such candidates will be required to meet 

all of the conditions required of the other candidates. 

 Employment will be by personal contract, for a period of five years. 


